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Date: March 26, 2013 
 
To: Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Review of Bid Results for Stevenson Phase II  
 

The re-bid for Stevenson High School Classroom and HVAC Upgrades was 
opened on Friday, March 22, 2013.  Currently the bids are being analyzed and 
the construction manager is completing the due diligence on the contractors.  
 
We have attached the initial bid tabulation sheet from the March 22, 2013 bid 
opening. This is for your information only. We will prepare a bid summary and 
budget schedule for the Board to review and discuss at the April 8, 2013 Building 
and Site Committee meeting. We will have a summary available in the board 
packet next week for the Board to have an opportunity to look at before the 
meeting.  
 
I will be in the office a few days over the upcoming Spring Break and checking 
my email so please feel free to send me any questions or concerns you may 
have.  

 
 
   LA/kp 


